

CENTRE COLLEGE OF KENTUCKY DANVILLE, KENTUCKY

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

March 15, 1965

Dear Mr. Warren:

I am sorry indeed that we cannot have the privilege of having you with us at Centre this June, but I will bear in mind your suggestion that you would like to think of it some other year.

I have just had the occasion to read your splendid essay in the current issue of $\underline{\text{Look}}$ $\underline{\text{Magazine}}$. I hope it will be very widely read. It is a fine follow-up to the book you did in 1956.

Sinc@rely

Thomas A. Spragens

Mr. Robert Penn Warren 2495 Redding Road Fairfield, Connecticut